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Dear Members of the Venezuelan Chapter of the Club of Rome,

We heard about the very sad news that Maria Ramirez Ribes passed away.  We have

placed the information on our website and will also send it in  the next

Newsletter. This is the link :  http://www.clubofrome.at/news/index.html#ribes

 I remember well when we met last in Madrid at the Club of Rome  conference,

where she had the nice books from the Venezuelan Chapter  which we placed on

the books table. Few minutes later they had already disappeared. First she got

angry, then we smiled. This always happens during events. We interpreted the

high interest in the books as a compliment for the author(s), placed a second

set of books on the table  which was better guarded, and switched to a very

interesting discussion  about the Club of Rome themes. Later I heard about her

health problems but hoped that she would  recover, because I knew how energetic

she was with her work.

Best regards

Thomas Schauer
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